
~ City of 
~ McMinnville 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the McMinnville City Council will be 
attending a Community Forum/Open House for the Third Street Improvement Project, 200 
NE Second Street (open to the public) beginning at 6:00 P.M. on Tuesday, May 3, 2022. 
Although a quorum of the Council may be present for the open house, this is not a City 
Council Meeting and no deliberations towards any decisions will be taken. 

Anyone desiring more information regarding this notice may contact the City Recorder's 
Office by calling 503-435-5702 or emailing Claudia.Cisneros@mcminnvilleoregon.gov. 

Claudia Cisnero~ 
Claudia Cisneros 
City Recorder 
Dated: April 6, 2022 


